
 

 

 
 
 
December 5th, 2023 
 
Johnny’s Heart of Gold 
Vancouver, BC 
 
Dear Dana, Spencer, and Alex, 
 
We wish to convey our profound appreciation for your presence and generous contribution at the TWC 
Storybook Ball Gala held on November 18th. The entire team at Together We Can expresses gratitude 
for the inspiring message of hope, care, and compassion that you impart. Your dedicated endeavors to 
destigmatize addiction and promote recovery are commendable and hold significant importance. 
 
To round out 2023, we have been able to provide free or subsidized treatment for six more individuals 
thanks to your generous support in 2022.  
 

1. All Together Fund Treatment Access – As a registered charity, TWC knows the importance of 
supporting those in need. The TWC All Together Fund was created to help fund critical areas of 
operation, including free or subsidized access to treatment services for those experiencing 
financial hardship. Since our last update on June 15th, 2023, we have provided an additional 
$5,500 that has directly benefitted six individuals. Those who have received funds include 
Robert, Ray, Andrew, Cody, Ray, and Matthew. The investment in treatment services for 2023 
totals $21,000. 

 
I extend my utmost appreciation for your steadfast dedication to fostering recovery within our 
communities. At this juncture, we extend our warmest wishes for a joyous holiday season to all 
members of Johnny’s Heart of Gold, coupled with our sincere hopes for a prosperous new year. We 
eagerly anticipate the ongoing development of our collaborative partnership in the year 2024. 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
 

Stacy Wilson 
Executive Director 


